

Brisbane CBD BUG brisbanecbdbug@gmail.com

Kedron Brook Road Bikelane Clearway

Brisbane CBD BUG <bri>brisbanecbdbug@gmail.com> To: LordMayor <Lord.Mayor@brisbane.qld.gov.au>

5 November 2018 at 18:51

Dear Lord Mayor Graham Quirk

The CBD BUG would like to enquire what is the progress regarding the investigation into the provision of peak hour bikelane clearways along Kedron Brook Road. As you are aware a petition was tabled late last year calling for installation of Bike Lane Clearways along Kedron Brook Road. In the council response it stated "This investigation will be concluded and a summary provided by the end of 2018." As the end of 2018 is fast approaching, the CBD BUG has not heard of any progress. The CBD BUG is concerned that the investigation will not be completed before the end of the year and is seeking information on current progress of investigations.

Sincerely

Paul French Co-convenor Brisbane CBD BUG 0423 974 825

www.cbdbug.org.au www.facebook.com/cbdbug https://twitter.com/cbdbug

GPO Box 2104 Brisbane Qld 4001